## **Philip Dagnall**

HALZ res resp 14

From:

Sent:

\_\_\_\_

To: Subject: 08 June 2017 16:14

publicationreg19

Land at Wilpshire 3

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am a Ribble Valley resident local to the above location, living on Ribchester Road.

I am very concerned to read of the planned reallocation of the above area as building land.

Ancient woodland is a precious and finite resource; there is very little of it left in Lancashire and to permit the building of houses at this location is not right. I am sure that there are less sensitive locations available.

Please accept this email as my formal objection to the reallocation of Wilpshire 3 as building land.

